
Project Update: March 2018 
 
Habitat Monitoring  
A member of the research team was visited to observe the habitat condition and 
changes after vegetation clearing and fence completion and no sign of 
germination of the ground orchid were found. But the local habitat monitoring 
guard told the plant will grow in the ground end of April after the first rain. However, 
several herb and grass species have seen during the field visit. An unidentified snail, 
five-striped Squirrel and Brown Shrike has been at habitat site.  
 

 
Figure 1: The core habitat site of ground orchid during March, 2018 and the local 
guard  
 
 
 


